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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority and we will continue with 
our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents.  

Visitor protocols and regulations continue to evolve, so please read on and stay tuned 
for the very latest.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
and is here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any questions please let 
us know. 

 
Campus Update  

● This morning we started retesting all Courtyard residents and staff to help us rule out 
additional cases of COVID-19. Any staff not working today, will be tested tomorrow. 
Results generally come in within 24-48 hours, we will keep you updated as test results 
come in. At this time, none of our residents or staff are showing signs or symptoms of 
COVID.  

 

Campus Happenings 
● We want to thank all of the families of our residents for your patience and 

understanding, as we continue to navigate through changes from the CDC and 
Department of Health, as it relates to COVID-19 and hopefully the continued 
lessening of restrictions and its impact. We remain ready to serve, as we 
continue to enrich our residents, all while keeping them as safe as we can.  

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


